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Children can ask for 

help too: 

 
 
 

 

 

Coco welcomes the 
children back! 

Although Coco has been 
busy with the key 

worker children during 
lockdown, she certainly 
enjoyed everyone back 

this week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The Importance of Well being It has been lovely to see all of our children back in school this 

week but we are all fully of what a hugely disrupted year this has been for everyone and it is 

likely to take time for children to settle back into their old routines - and that’s quite normal. 

The children have been working in a very different environment at home; they’ve been used to 

going at their own pace, having you available on a 1-1 basis for support, not having to navigate 

the complexities of social interactions, not having to focus for a whole day and having more 

time to do what they want. Many of them are also worried about whether they have fallen 

behind their peers during lockdown. We know there will be ups and downs whilst they settle 

back into school and we are here to help you. Try your best to support, comfort and reassure 

your child that most of their worries are quite normal their without putting pressure on 

yourself to make it better.  
If your child is experiencing difficulties, please contact us so that we can all work together. 

There are also some really helpful websites which offer useful tips and guidance to help you 

support your child’s mental health and well being: 

 

NHS Every Mind Matters  
https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/childrens-mental-health/ 

Mental Health Foundation 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/publications/make-it-count-guide-for-parents-and-

carers 

 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 19th March is Red Nose Day 
and the children are invited to wear something red 
or wear ‘what they like’ in exchange for a £1.00 
contribution for the charity. 

 
 
Parents’ Evenings We are still planning to hold a parents’ evening in the final week of this 
term but the meetings will be held virtually via Zoom. We will be informing you of how well 
your child has settled back into school following lockdown and will be looking forward to 
hearing how it has been from your perspective too. It would be helpful to have an intial 
discussion, without your child present and then, if they want to, your child could join the 
conversation towards the end of the meeting. There will not be a written termly report as it is 
so difficult to give a judgement about whether a child is on track or not at this present time. We 
will also not be sending books home due to Covid. 
 
 

Road Map out of Lockdown As you are aware, the government has outlined their plans for 
the country to get out of lockdown, If, like me, you find it difficult to remember what is 
happening when, I thought you might appreciate this clear visual aid: 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/childrens-mental-health/


 

WWW.LANDSCOREPRIMARY.CO.UK             01363 772018         ADMIN@LANDSCORE-PRIMARY.DEVON.SCH.UK 

 

Self-Isolating  
Although we are 
following all the 

controls to ensure the 
safety of everyone in 

school, it is still 
imperative that anyone 
who tests positive, or 

who displays any Covid 
symptoms, self-isolates 
immediately and does 
not enter the school 

grounds.  
Please ensure that you 

keep your child at home 
for 10 days if anyone in 
your houselhold catches 

the virus. If a child 
needs to self-isolate, we 
will once again provide 

educational support 
remotely. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

Debbie Main    
 

 


